
Important Upcoming Dates:
● 1/29 LLE Kick off Assembly for 

Because of the Rabbit 
● 2/2 Spirit Friday
● 2/2 4th Grade to visit CRS 
● 2/9 Lunar New Year 

Celebrations

January 26, 2024

Dinosaur Rock Assembly
We are thankful to the PTO for bringing Dinosaurs Rock to our 
schools to speak about dinosaurs and fossils.  The children were 
able to touch the fossils and see the difference in a dinosaur’s 

size versus their own.  They ended the assembly with a fossil hunt 
and were able to take home a fossil that they found on their hunt.  

Thank you again to the PTO for all our great programs.   



Spotlight on Preschool

                 Our preschoolers have been busy exploring the thematic unit           
Healthy Me!  The unit focuses on eating healthy foods, washing the germs away, and 
being safe.  Students have been engaged in various activities that promote good 
nutrition, hygiene, and safety.  Pre-K 4 students listened to the story, Duck on a 
Bike by David Shannon and decorated their own helmets.  Students enhanced their 
fine motor skills through coloring and decorating their helmets with stickers.  Pre-K 
3 students learned about what a germ is and made adorable germ pets!

Mr. Gussen Visits 4th Grade
Mr. Gussen visited with our 4th grade students to discuss 

Renewable Energy that they are learning about in class.  He 
explained what fossil fuels are and how we need to start using 
more renewable energy sources.  It was a great addition to our 

lessons in class. 



January 26, 2024

Dear CRS and LLE Families, 

Please take the time to read over everything and click on the links that are 
applicable.

● Dinosaur Rocks-CRS and LLE students attended an assembly this week 
about dinosaurs and fossils.  This would be a great dinner conversation to 
have with your child about something exciting that happened in school this 
week.

● One School, One Book-All LLE families should read this important link 
about our annual reading initiative which begins on Monday, January 29th.  
Please click here.  More information regarding the CRS book will be 
forthcoming.

● Preschool/Kindergarten Registration:  
○ Preschool: If you are interested in enrolling your child in the 

preschool program for the 2024-2025 school year please contact 
Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 ext. 51535.

○ Kindergarten: Please contact Mrs. Rraci at CRS at 201-768-6060 
ext. 51535 to make an appointment to register your child.

○ If you know any new residents in town, encourage them to register 
their child for the 2024-2025 school year.

Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Uss-hK8oaP9cdbqp0kRtEaC66z2ZKg89/view?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1706295944792423&usg=AOvVaw0KFXVZIhd6aLLsWvypmgIb

